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God’s Man Conference 
Our 2024 God’s Man 
Conference will take place 
on March 22 & 23. We are 
excited about this year’s 
speaker which will include; 
Scott Coghill, Shiloh 
Hackett, & Jim McComas. 
The cost for this year’s 
conference is $35 per 
person which includes a 
conference shirt, 2 meals, and conference 
resources. We hope that you will mark your 
calendars and make plans to join us for this 
year’s conference. You can learn more 
information and register online by scanning 
the code or visiting our website at 
www.churchatevergreen.com/godsman 
If you have any questions you can see Pastor 
Noah.  

Snowed In Retreat 
If you are a teen in grades 
7-12 we would love for you to 
join us for the 2024 Snowed 
In Retreat on March 7-9.  
This year’s retreat will once 
again be held at the 
Ridgecrest Conference 
Center in Black Mountain, 
NC. To learn more 
information about this year’s retreat you can 
visit snowedinretreat.com. If you would like to 
register you can go to the events page on our 
website or you can stop by the Welcome 
Center and pick up a registration form. The 
cost is $160 which includes your meal, retreat, 
and accommodations. There is an addition 
charge for skiing, snowboarding, and tubing.

WEEK 7 
DAY 1 - ACTS 7 
DAY 2 - ACTS 8 
DAY 3 - ACTS 9 
DAY 4 - ACTS 10 
DAY 5 - ACTS 11

Daniel & Melissa Mann 
(Skokie, IL)

Pray & Go Group 
We will be starting a new Pray and Go Group 
beginning next week! This group is aimed toward 
increasing our focus on outreach! The group will go 
through the book “Pray and Go” which last 30 days! 
If you are interested in being a part of this group 
you can sign up at the Welcome Center.

Starting Point Class 
We will be having a new 
Starting Point Class on 
February 18th & 25th! This is a 
2 week membership and 
foundations class. This  is for 
those that are interested in 
becoming a member or 
looking to learn more about 
what we believe here at 
Evergreen. Scan the QR code to sign up or list the 
Welcome Center for more information.

Church Directory Photos 
We are  in the process of 
putting together a new 
church directory over the 
next few months. We will be 
having an opportunity for 
you to take a photo of your 
family as well as provide 
updated information for our 
records.. The dates we will 
be taking photos will be on February 18, 19, 25, 
26. We would love for everyone to participate 
that is able. You can sign up for a time slot online 
at www.churchatevergreen.com/directory , by 
scanning the QR code, or by stopping by our 
Welcome Center..  

Everyone will receive a complimentary digital 
photo for participating. If you have any 
questions please see Bro. Ryan. 
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